
1998 EWDA REPORT 
 
T. Morner gave the report for the European Section, which has a total of 49 members. The 
1999 European Wildlife Disease meeting will take place in Lyon, France. 
 
From: Minutes of the 1998 council meeting of the WDA, held on 9 August 1998 in Madison, 
Wisconsin. In: Journal of Wildlife Diseases, 35(2), 1999, pp. 397-409. 
 
 


